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RE:  Docket No. 20200000 
In re: Amendment of Rules 25-6.0141, Allowance for Funds Used During 
Construction, and 25-30.116, Allowance for Funds Used During Construction, and 
Adoption of Rule 25-7.0141, Allowance for Funds Used During Construction 

 
Tampa Electric Company (“Tampa Electric” or “the company”), submits the following 

comments regarding the proposed changes to Rule 25-6.0141 of the Florida Administrative Code 

(“F.A.C.”), governing Allowance for Funds Used During Construction, provided by Commission 

Staff on September 16, 2020. 

 Tampa Electric supports Staff’s changes to the Rule as reflected in the September 16 revision.  

The company also invites Staff, however, to review the revised language in Rule 25-6.0141(2)(a)1 

and consider whether Paragraph (2)(b) and Subsection (9) of the Rule should be amended for 

consistency with (2)(a)1. 

Tampa Electric would like to thank Staff for considering the Post-Workshop Comments 

submitted in July by Tampa Electric and the other investor-owned utilities, and for modifying the 

proposed Rule language to address those comments.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any 

questions or concerns regarding these comments. 

Sincerely, 

 
       Malcolm N. Means 




